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Grafenwoehr, Germany A 150-pound, WW II-era bomb was found on the construction site for a
new school at the U.S. Army's Grafenwoehr Training Area. The discovery prompted an evacuation
of residents living nearby and the closing of some roads in the area.

A German EOD team, Kampfmittelraumdienst (KRD) Tauber, was called to assist in the defusing
and disposal of the bomb allowing residents to return to their homes before the end of the night.



